
06/10/23 
Dear Family, 

CARS 
Thank you to everyone for taking note of the ‘no cars on the school site’ rule - we really appreciate this, 
as it’s for the safety of your children. 

ATTENDENCE   
I would also like to thank you for making sure your children arrive at school on time. I will be contacting 
the parents of those children who are often late in order to offer support. 

INFORMATION SESSION 
Following the Information Session that U6 parents had before the summer, an Information Session has 
been organised for parents of U9 and U12 children on the afternoon of Tuesday 7.11.23 between       
4-5pm. There will be presentations on Literacy, Numeracy, e-safety and Sex and Relationship Education.
The evening will also be an opportunity for you to hear more about what we are working on across the
school, see your children's classes and have a chat with the class teachers.

PARENTS' EVENING 
By now, a date and time has been sent out to everyone. Remember to get in touch if you are unable to 
arrive on the date/time, 

HARVEST SERVICE 
This year we are holding the under 12 Unit’s Harvest Service on the afternoon of Wednesday 18.10.23 in 
St Pauls Church at 1.30pm. 

The Nursery, Under 6 and Under 9 Units will be holding Christmas Services and Concerts - details about 
these will be coming out soon. 

MORE DATES 
• Year 6 trip to Cardiff  23.10.23 – 25.10.23 
• Half Term  30.10.23 – 5.11.23 
• School reopens  Monday 6.11.23 
• U9 and U12 Information Session  7.11.23 4-5pm 
• Invitation to parents to help with clearing the  14.11.23 
• Forest School and Outside Areas

(More information to follow)
• Children in Need  17.11.23 

(More information to follow)



 
 
Diolch yn fawr, 
 
Dafydd Rhys a Staff Ysgol Bod Alaw 
 




